

Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship Worship Invitation July 24, 2022



July 24: This Joy

Join Bettina Lehovec and worship associates for Bettina's last service with Midcoast as we celebrate change, growth, joy, and surrender. "Find out where joy resides, and give it a voice far beyond singing. For to miss the joy is to miss all." — Robert Louis Stevenson

As this is Bettina's last service, please join us during coffee hour to thank her for her time with us and to give her a good farewell.

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 AM

MASKS REQUIRED (Note: N95 masks are most effective)

If you are not fully vaccinated, feeling ill or are unable to attend, please join us via zoom.

join us at **10:30 am** using the zoom link below:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206

One tap mobile

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC)

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago)

Dial by your location

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206

Upcoming Service

<u>July 31</u>:"Guidepost" Rev Dick Hood. Ethical guidance doesn't have to come from deep philosophical treatises. Sometimes a familiar story or an everyday event can shed light on how we should be living.

Bio Richard E. Hood

Rev. Richard Hood was born and raised in Waltham, Massachusetts. He is a life long UU. He graduated from Tufts University and Colgate Rochester Divinity School in Rochester, NY.

While in Rochester he met his wife Molly. Rev. Hood was the administrator and part owner of an assisted living facility in Rochester as well as a part time minister of the Pullman Memorial Universalist Church in Albion, NY. He retired from Pullman Memorial after 35 years of service and was named Minister Emeritus.

Dick and Molly have 2 sons and 3 grandchildren. Thirteen years ago they moved from Rochester to Sun City Hilton Head. They live in Maine part of the year.

Social Justice



Check out how the Yarmouth UU church ordered a banner and sliced it up into sections to hang on the risers of their <u>front steps!</u> The top step includes a QR code that directs people to the State of Maine Voter Guide! What could MUUF do to visibly promote voting?



Reproductive Justice Congregational Organizing Series

As we face the fall of Roe v Wade, we know that there will be a huge need for local organizing, resource sharing, and collective action as abortion becomes criminalized in various places. By signing up for this three-part series put on by the UUA's Side with Love Organizing Strategy Team, you are committing to being a part of organizing a team in your congregation that will organize the congregation for specific action(s) in support of abortion access and Reproductive Justice in your community. Everyone who signs up for this series is expected to bring at least one other person from their congregation, with whom you will apply the learning from these sessions immediately in your own context. Facilitated by Revs. Ranwa Hammamy and Ashley Horan of the UUA's Side With Love Organizing Strategy Team.

Participation in all 3 sessions (July 21, July 28, & August 4th) is required. Register <u>HERE</u>. If you are interested contact <u>Mary Finn</u> our MUUSAN Liasion.

The <u>Environmental Voter Project</u> has the goal of "identifying inactive environmentalists and transform them into consistent voters to build the power of the environmental movement." If this sounds like something you're interested in, visit their website where there are multiple phone banking opportunities underway right now! No experience is necessary.



Anti-racism Vigil: The weekly Monday vigil's are from <u>5:00 pm</u>-<u>5:30 pm</u> at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park. Check PUAR's Facebook page for updates.